
Bureau of Detectives – Area South 
     

Community Alert 

Package Theft 
22nd District (Beverly) 

 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice of a package Theft.  In this incident, Federal Express left a 
package on victim's porch which was stolen. 

 
Incident times and location: 
• 9500 Block of south Oakley, Wednesday, March 29, 2016 at 4:09 PM 
 

About the Offender: 
One Male African American with a slight goatee.  Offender was last seen wearing a 
grey jacket with black stripe on the back.  Offender was walking hand in hand with a 
young child last seen wearing a grey jacket and backpack.  The offender then 
entered into a small station wagon or SUV driven by an unseen subject.   
 
**Video posted at ChicagoPolice.org.  Click on Community Alerts.** 

 
 
What you can do: 
• Have packages left in a hidden location if possible. 

• Request signature at time of delivery. 

• Have packages held at post office or local UPS or Fedex facility . 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of any suspicious people 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 
If you have any information, contact  
Bureau of Detectives – Area South 

(312) 747-8273 

 
   April 4, 2017 


